
We have prepared an online data collection survey and an interactive web map that 
are available at trinity.halff.com and through the Public Comment page on our website, 
trinityrfpg.org. We are seeking input and local flood-related data from the general 
public and organizations with flood-related responsibilities. Your participation will allow 
us to update and maintain a flood plan that represents your flood planning resources, 
flood-related risks, flood mitigation needs and potential solutions in your area. Even if 
you participated during the initial cycle of Regional Flood Planning, we encourage you to 
review the updated interactive web map and submit updated information so we can keep 
our planning efforts current and address any new flooding concerns!

When you visit the data collection website, representatives from cities and other entities 
must register by providing an email and creating a password. Once logged in, fewer than 
25 questions related to specific topics and an interactive map prompt a review of flood 
history, storm drainage systems and critical infrastructure.

We also want to hear from members of the general public to learn from your knowledge 
of flood-prone areas and areas where flood mitigation is needed. To access the public 
input map, users will need to provide their name, address and email address.

The Trinity Flood 
Planning Group
needs you!  

The Region 3 Trinity  
Regional Flood Planning 
Group (Trinity RFPG) needs 
to hear from you about 
flood-related issues in your 
area and has launched an  
online data collection tool  
for that purpose. The data 
collection portal is open 
through March 31.

If you have relevant documents or data to submit, 
or additional questions about the data collection 
process, please contact Project Manager  
Stephanie Griffin with Halff Associates, Inc.  
at (817) 813-5704 or sgriffin@halff.com.

To receive future updates, please subscribe at  
trinityrfpg.org and add info@trinityrfpg.org  
to your approved senders list.

Please feel free to share this information and future 
updates with others who may have an interest in 
Trinity Regional Flood Planning and encourage them to 
participate in this regional planning effort.

If you have any trouble, technical issues or wish to 
coordinate directly with us, please email us at  
info@trinityrfpg.org.


